
  
   

 

 

8 May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Year 7 Planetarium visit 
 
The Physics Department is planning to organise a visit by a mobile planetarium on Tuesday 4 July.  
The purpose of this activity is to broaden the pupils’ knowledge and enthusiasm for the space 
section of the Year 7 Physics curriculum.  In recent years this has become one of the highlights of 
the boys’ Year 7 science education.  You may wish to visit the company’s website at 
http://www.spaceodyssey.co.uk/newsite/  
 
The cost of this activity is £6 per pupil.  Each teaching group will get two sessions inside the dome, 
each lasting just over one hour.   
 
Deadline for payment:  Friday 26 May 2017 
 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 
amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link codes are only needed for online account set up). 
 

No pupil will be barred from the visit on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover 
the cost of the visit then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
A J Murphy 
Head of Physics 
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